MANNA FoodBank **COVID Safety Practices**

As stewards of the public trust serving some of our most vulnerable neighbors, MANNA has been diligently following CDC guidelines in accordance with state and local regulations since the onset of COVID-19. We respect and honor our volunteers' personal choice and welcome all who feel safe volunteering at this time as long as they are able to follow our safety practices.

Your Part



We urge anyone who is high-risk, uncomfortable or unvaccinated to stay home and stay safe.



Bring your own face covering or mask. Required by all, regardless of vaccination status.

Wear closed-toed shoes.

Arrive 5 minutes before your scheduled **shift.** Use your mobile device to sign in for your shift (alternative sign-in options available if needed).



Wash your hands immediately upon entering the building. Sanitize hands regularly while on-site.

Do your best to maintain a social distance of 6 feet whenever possible.

MANNA's Part



At MANNA, we:

Diligently clean and sanitize the Volunteer Center prior to and after every volunteer shift.

Have reduced the max number of volunteers on each shift, and increased our space for volunteer projects.

Require everyone entering the building to wear a facemask while on premises.

Check temperatures of everyone entering the building.

Provide latex-free gloves for volunteers to wear while working on projects.

- You are feeling sick

 have a sick home



SOURCE: CDC.GOV

MANNA continues to do our very best to facilitate and encourage social distancing practices.

Be advised that due to the nature of the work, maintaining a 6-foot bubble is not always possible in the warehouse. We ask that you be mindful of your surroundings and personal boundaries, and when possible, maintain a safe distance between you and those around you.